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 Arrests Made in Diesel Fuel Larceny Cases 
 

Hanover, Va. – Investigators with the Hanover County Sheriff’s Office have arrested two 
individuals in connection with diesel fuel larcenies which occurred in Hanover County and 
throughout the metro Richmond area. During the months of October and November 2022, 
multiple businesses had diesel fuel stolen from their fleet vehicles and storage tanks.  

Due to evidence that was collected over the course of the investigation, two suspects were 
developed.  

On January 23, 2023, Clinton Barell Perkins, 45, and Jahviell Alexander Perkins, 22, both from 
Richmond, were arrested. Clinton Perkins was charged with the following crimes: Grand 
Larceny (F – x5), Petit Larceny (M – x2) and Vehicle Tampering (M – x13). Jahviell Perkins was 
charged with Conspiracy to Commit Grand Larceny (F).  

Booking photos of the suspects are attached. 

Our investigators have since shared this information with our area law enforcement partners 
who have been able to clear several of their cases as well. 

Anyone with further information about these cases is asked to contact the Hanover County 
Sheriff’s Office at (804) 365-6140 or the Metro Richmond Crime Stoppers at (804) 780-1000.  
Citizens can also download the “P3 Tips” app for their mobile device to submit their tip.  Both 
Crime Stoppers methods are anonymous. 
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